
MOUNT ZION BAPTIST CHURCH, 16 CANTERBURY ROAD,
ASHFORD TN24 6JX

RISK ASSESSMENT FOR RE-OPENING THE CHURCH BUILDING
FOR WORSHIP: 

5 SEPTEMBER 2020 UPDATE

As a result of a special Church Meeting on 3.9.20 the following amendments have 
been made.

Evening Worship

As from 13th September 2020 we will also be holding a Sunday evening worship 
service at 6.00 pm each week. The same procedure as for the morning worship 
service will be in place, with some additional safety measures. People will be 
encouraged to sit in the same seats as they did in the morning.

Cleaning between services

After the morning worship service the upholstered chairs will be sprayed with Ethyl 
Alcohol to sanitise them. All door handles, handrails and toilets will be cleaned with 
antiviral wipes, including the outside door handles as the last person leaves the 
building. This will be done by volunteers on a rota basis, who will sign to say this 
has been done. A folder with forms for this purpose will be kept in the lobby along 
with the cleaning materials. 

Sunday School will be held as from 6.9.20 in the afternoon. Appropriate cleaning as 
above will be carried out after Sunday School from 13.9.20.

After the Sunday evening worship service the building will be quarantined for 72 
hours. No one should enter the building until Thursday unless specifically 
authorised. Anyone entering after this time should wipe anything they have touched
with the wipes provided, including the exit outside door handle.

Signed: 5.9.20

Pastor

Deacon Deacon Deacon

This Risk Assessment will be reviewed on 29.9.20.


